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Dear Year 5 Parents,  
 
We are delighted that NEWA are offering 2 after school clubs to our Year 5 children this term.  
 
A sports and a performing arts club will run on Wednesdays from 12th March to 2nd April.  
 
Staff from NEWA will collect the children at the end of the day from St Paul’s. Parnets will need 
to collect their child from NEWA at 4.15pm.  
 
There is no cost but places are limited so please book on quickly. We will need to confirm 
numbers and details with NEWA by Tuesday at the latest.  
 
Contact details can be found on the flier below (please note the change of start date to that listed 
on the flier) or contact myself if you have any questions or queries.  
 
We hope that the children will enjoy taking part in the club offer.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti                                                  

Headteacher                
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